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I would like to express my opposition for the proposed regulation, Heat Injury and Illness
Prevention Rule. Although I am sensitive to the needs and safety of our New Mexico workforce this
one size fits all approach has unintended consequences to many, especially our construction
industry. With the lack of labor force, the cost of compliance and the already existing laws in place,
I ask that this proposed regulation be revisited or dropped.


